
Membership Meeting 11/3/2018 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Langdon Reagan.  There were 

approximately 30 members present.  

1. First Item of business, Brandi Weinrich donated a pup to be 

auctioned off.  Titus Yeubanks was the auctioneer and sold the 

pup to Tony Jetensky for $500 with proceeds going to the SWCDA. 

2. Next, new board members were nominated and elected being Jeff 

Christiansen stepping in for Zach Long and Corey Bentke stepping 

in for Amanda Clayton. 

3. It was voted and approved to keep the Officers the same as last 

year. 

There was a long discussion on rule verifications, so after discussions, 

motions were made, seconded and passed to require: 

4. Along with the Dog of the Year and Reserve Dog of the Year, Finals 

Champion and Finals Reserve Champion will be require to move 

up in class if there are 10 dogs or more in that class entered in the 

finals. 

5. Novice and Intermediate dogs that acquire the status of Dog of 

the Year, Reserve Dog of the Year, Finals Champion or Reserve 

Finals Champion, both dog and handler will move up in class.  

Example:  Novice to Intermediate, Intermediate to Ranch. 

6. Year will officially end Oct. 1 of each year.   

Membership renewal time was announced and many renewed. 

The meeting was ajorned. 



 

 

 


